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Hi There,
I wish to strongly object to the proposed changes to the current PP regarding night flights
in Dublin Airport. Although we live quite a distance from the airport we are currently
regularly woken up very early by extremely noisy planes sometimes from 5 am. In fact a
noisy small plane flies over our house at 5am every day waking us up.  I can only imagine
how bad it will be if pp conditions allow even more.  Please remember the rest of us must
work too so common sense must apply.

Regards,
Gerry
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